ROBERTSWOOD SCHOOL - NEWSLETTER

WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 29th JANUARY

Our year 4's had a very successful residential to Ufton Court this week. The children shared some new experiences and thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Excitement is mounting for the Robertswood Panto Group performing 'Aladdin' this weekend. Good luck to everyone taking part, on and off stage. Parents were invited to our Year 3 Assembly this week. I hope parents enjoyed getting an insight into their child's learning. This week Year 4 will be performing to their parents on Thursday at 9.05am, I hope you are able to come along.

Mrs Davison

SCHOOL RUN CLUBS ON

Monday 29th January

- 3.10pm 3.40pm Young Voices "Busking" outside school
- pm Year 6 Forest School
- ZKT Dance After School Club KS1

Tuesday 30th January

- am Reception Forest School
- Year 6 Visiting Tring Natural History Museum
- 1.30pm Year 4 Swimming
- pm Year 5 Forest School
- 3.30pm Year 5 and 6 Netball Game
- PFO After School Club

Wednesday 31st January

•

Thursday 1st February

- 9.05am Year 4 Assembly to Parents
- Young Voices at Wembley Arena
- ZKT Dance After School Club KS2

Friday 2nd February

- NSPCC Number Day
- Guitar and Drum Lessons
- pm Year 1 Forest School

LETTERS/SCHOOLCOMMS SENT HOME THIS WEEK

SCHOOLCOMMS

All Years - Aladdin

All Years - Dangerous Parking

All Years – Stranger Danger

Rec – Year 1 – Amersham Music Centre Discovery Day

Year 4 – Gold Hill Hub Visit (hard copy sent home aswell)

YOUNG VOICES 2024

Listen out for our amazing Young Voices choir BUSKING outside school on Monday afternoon. Have some money ready and be prepared to be impressed!

The children are really looking forward to taking part in a very exciting concert at Wembley Arena next Thursday and have been working really hard to learn all the songs.

In order to help fundraise for the journey and for some extra treats, the choir will be entertaining you on your way in and out of school on Monday 29th January between 3.10pm and 3.40pm. If you enjoy their singing, please be generous as you pass their collection bucket!

Forthcoming Dates (more details to follow)

Tuesday 6th and Thursday 8th February – Parent Consultation Meetings Thursday 8th February – Year 4 at Narnia Experience at Gold Hill Church

Change of Date – PTA Summer Fair will now be on Saturday 22nd June

RESPECT TOKEN COMPETITION

Well done to Zac from 3C, this week's winner. The number of respect tokens awarded to each house for the week are added to the running totals.

Emerald - 1537

Sapphire – 1529

Citrine -1393

Garnet - 1180

Stars of the Week

NURSERY - Laylah RD - Elsie-Jayne RW - Tommy-Lee 1E - Finley 1T - Savannah 2K - Krishan 2N - Mercy 3C - Robyn 3KR - Elliot 4D - Parker 4T - Kanishka 5L - Maria 5K - Belle-Lyla 6CH - Bill 6CR - Callum

Congratulations to 5L for the best attendance award this week.

Please send your child into school with everything that they need for the school day. If items are brought in late, we cannot always guarantee they will reach your child. All late items will now be placed on a table in the school foyer for the children to collect at either at breaktime or lunchtime. This is to avoid their learning being disrupted.

Thank you for your co-operation

Breakfast & After-School Club Bookings for Feb - Mar 2024

As you will be aware we have successfully operated the Breakfast and After-School Club for the first half of the Spring term. We are now planning the sessions for the second half of the Spring term, 19th Feb to 28th Mar 2024.

In order to help us with the planning and organisation of these clubs, we would appreciate it if you could send an email to finance@robertswoodschool.co.uk by Wednesday 31st January 2024 if you wish to amend the current pattern, cancel the sessions for Feb-Mar or if you would like to sign up for this service (if your child is not currently attending these clubs). We are able to add your child's name to the waiting list if you request sessions that are currently full.

Please note that you will not need to email the school again advising that you wish to continue using this service if your child has been attending any of the above mentioned clubs from Jan-Feb 2024. We will assume that your current pattern is going to be repeated. However, you will need to send an email if you wish to amend or cancel any sessions by 31st January 2024. Thank you.

PARENT CONSULTATION APPOINTMENTS

Tuesday 6th February
Thursday 8th February
(4T – Tuesday 6th February and Wednesday 7th February)

The on-line booking system will go live at 9.00am on Tuesday 30th January

Please follow the steps below to make your appointment.

Log onto https://robertswood.parentseveningsystem.co.uk

You will be asked to enter the following

- a. **Your Details**; Title, First Name, Surname, Email Address (the one you have given the school)
- b. Child's Details; First Name, Surname, Date of Birth
- c. Click on "Log & Continue"

You will then see a list of the evenings available. Select the evening for which you want to make an appointment by clicking on the green tick and "continue". You will then be able to see the appointments available and book a slot. You should then receive an email confirming your appointment. If you have more than one child you will only need to log in with one child's details. The system will recognize that you have more than one child and list your other children when you click on the evening you have selected.

The appointments will take place in the main school hall.

If you wish to make an appointment to see Mrs Ford, our SENCO, please contact the school office.



This year we will be supporting the NSPCC Number Day on Friday 2nd February.

We will be having a fun day of maths activities and taking part in "Dress up for Digits".

This will be a mufti day and children are asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it. To help raise money for the NSPCC, please send your child in with a donation for the charity.